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Good evening everyone,  

As you may have seen earlier tonight, the Premier announced a four-day lockdown for the Perth and 
Peel regions. 

This means that all Scouting activities in the Perth and Peel regions planned for this week must 
cease for the next four days.  If possible, Units should look at meeting online for the next week.   

It is anticipated that the State Government will provide further update over the coming days and the 
COVID-19 Action Group will review the Directions and provide advice as necessary. 

As with previous lockdowns there has been a gradual easing of restrictions and Groups should 
consider what camps and activities are planned for the coming weekend and the coming weeks. 
While it is not necessary to immediately cancel these activities and camps Groups should start to put 
plans into place should it be required. 

For all members, I encourage you to keep up to date with the latest announcements from the State 
Government.   

Members and Groups outside of the Perth and Peel regions may be able to continue with normal 
scouting activities over the week but should check the latest advice and restriction from health 
authorities.  

We encourage all members in the Perth and Peel regions to follow the health authority direction 
including the wearing of masks. If you are feeling unwell or show any flu like symptoms signs we 
encourage you to get tested as soon as possible.  

A list of exposure sites can be found at https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/covid-
communications/covid-19-coronavirus-locations-visited-confirmed-cases.  

Regards  

Ayden Mackenzie  
Chief Commissioner 
Scouts WA  
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